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CHA Welcomes its 2024 Summer Intern Class
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CHA welcomed its 2024 class of summer interns this month. Seventeen students are participating in
the program - nearly all of them CHA residents.

CHA’s Summer Internship Program is an eight-week session that is designed to provide opportunities
for college students (both undergraduate and graduate) to participate in a professional environment,
building workplace skills and gaining valuable experience in preparation for future employment.

Students in the program are currently enrolled in good standing at an accredited college or
university for the academic year 2024 - 2025.

The students are majoring in Public Policy, Social Work, Psychology,

Urban Planning Architectural Studies, Political Science, Business Administration, Accounting,
Economics, Finance, Engineering or Computer/ Information Technology.



